
 

 

28 February 2025 

  

Repainting Works in 1/F Corridor 
 

Dear Members and Guests, 

Please be informed that DBRC repainting work in 1/F corridor will be  
conducted from 03 March (Monday) to 05 March (Wednesday). During 
this period, members accessing the 1/F Toilet, Fitness Centre and Weight 
Room are kindly requested to use D’Café for entry and exit. 
 
Strong smell and dust disturbance might also be occurred during the  
working period. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

  

一 樓 走 廊 油 漆 翻 新 工 程 

 

致各會員及訪客： 

茲通知康樂會之一樓走廊油漆翻新工程將於三月三日（星期一）至三月五日  

（星期三）進行。工程期間，前往一樓洗手間、健身室及舉重室之會員，請經由

D’Cafe進出。 

 

屆時會所可能受難聞氣味及塵埃影響。 

 

不便之處，敬請原諒。 


